## Daily Announcements 11/6/2023

**November 14**<sup>th</sup> is **Diabetes Awareness Day!!** Please wear **BLUE** in support of our staff and students who are dealing with diabetes.

The HS football banquet will be Nov. 6th at 6PM in the commons. Parents please bring a dish and plates and a drink for the supper.

There is a HS Wrestling sign-up sheet in the office if you are interested in going out please put your name on the list.

There will be a Senior meeting on Tuesday Nov 14th during lunch in the HS library.

As some of you know we are planning a Spanish Exchange Program for the May term at West Harrison CSD. This means that some students from Spain will be coming from March 3rd to March 13th, 2024. We are looking for families that would be willing to host a student in their home. This is due to the fact that there are a few more students coming here than there are going to Spain, so we can't make do with the families of the students that are going. If you or anyone you know is interested please let Mrs.Palmero know. Thank you!

Fall Athletes please bring in what you have for fall equipment / uniforms to get turned in and inventoried. You can bring it to your coach or Mr. Maasen by the end of this week. If you don't have things in by Monday you will have a bill sent home for your equipment/uniforms. Here are some things showing missing yet:

Zoey McWilliams (track warmup used for cheer)

Brady Lewis (new #7 Jersey both) (old white #7 Jersey)

Mason McIntosh (new #16 both Jerseys) (old #16 white jersey)

\*\*If you have your helmet, pants, shoulder pads, ect, Mr. Maasen can take that also and let Coach Stevenson know what you turned in to me. Thanks for taking the time and being responsible to get this taken care of by Thursday!

## Kiwana's Club Christmas Toy Drive!!

Dear WH Families,

Our Kiwana's Club Members (3-5 graders) would like to have your help by participating in a local Christmas toy/stuffed animal drive.

Do your children have toys or stuffed animals that they no longer play with?? If they are clean and in good shape another child would really enjoy them.

Our Kiwana Club Leader will pick up the toys and take them to our local food bank.

You may send your donations at any time, but please have them to school by December 5th!

Thank you so much for your generosity!

Sincerely,

Kiwana's Club Members